
 
 
    

 
 
 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

February 14, 2019 
 

Dear Parents, 

The purpose of this letter is to follow up on the bus stop incident that occurred this morning.  
Students reported that an individual stopped his vehicle in a manner that made them suspicious.  
The man also exited his vehicle at one point, but never attempted to interact with any students at 
the bus stop.   

The Candia Police Department has investigated the report and concluded that there was no 
criminal activity. 

Please continue to remind your children to always be cautious and aware of any unknown vehicles 
or people.  We appreciate the responsiveness and support of the Candia Police Department. 

If you have any questions regarding the investigation, please contact the Candia Police Department 
at 483-2318. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Becky L. Wing 
Principal 
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